
 

 
 
    
   Saturday, August 20 

5:00 p.m.        + Fay Sikorski 

            Twenty-First Sunday in Ordinary Time  

   Sunday, August 21 

 8:00 a.m.    +Nicolina Reitano  

10:00 a.m.      People of the Parish 

 3:00 p.m.*     +Fran Tighe 

 5:00 p.m.       +Albert & +Victoria Christian  
        Monday, August 22 

7:00 a.m.       +Garth Smalley 

      Tuesday, August 23 

7:00 a.m.       +John Ciak, Jr. 
              Wednesday, August 24 

6:15 p.m.*      +John Russo, Jr. 

      +Elaine Haefner 

       David Annunziato      

   Thursday, August 25 

7:00 a.m.       +Richard Holliday 

  Friday, August 26 

7:00 a.m.  +All Souls in Purgatory 

  Saturday, August 27 

5:00 p.m.        +Jimmy Guglielmo 

          Twenty-Second Sunday in Ordinary Time 

       Sunday, August 28 

 8:00 a.m.       +Edward Gahrmann, Jr. 
10:00 a.m.    +Mario Caspento 
 3:00 p.m.*     +George Dudas 
 5:00 p.m.        People of the Parish 

 

 * Traditional Latin Mass 

         
      Pope Francis’ Prayer Intention for August 

The restrooms are open downstairs in the church hall 

for your convenience. These are the ONLY 

restrooms to be used during mass.   

 
 

 

 

 

 
Stewardship – Time, Talent & Treasure 

 
COLLECTION AMOUNTS WILL BE POSTED 

IN NEXT WEEK’S BULLETIN.  AMOUNTS 
NOT AVAILABLE AT THE TIME THE 

BULLETIN WAS SENT TO PRINT. 
 

Thank you for your support of Corpus Christi Parish  

Please remember Corpus Christi Parish 

in your will and estate planning.   

MEMORIAL AND SPECIAL INTENTIONS 
 

August 20 – August 26 
 

+Candle for Mary+ 
John Soltis, Sr. 

 
+Sacred Heart+ 
John Soltis, Sr. 

 
 

 

Parish Giving is the premier online 
giving and payment system for 

Corpus Christi and church communities throughout the 

nation.   Please note at any time, you may begin 

ON LINE GIVING by logging on to our website: 

ON LINE GIVING Our thanks to the many families that 

have signed up for Online Giving!  If you manage your bills 

online, we’re sure you’ll like the convenience of giving to 

your parish online.  It’s safe and secure, and you decide 

exactly when your gift is made.  You may even view your 

giving history just by logging in Visit our website: 

www.corpuschristisouthriver.org – and get started. 

 

Flocknote – Keep in touch with us via email and text!  All 

the happenings of Corpus Christi on a daily basis, ministry 

news & more. Text the word CHI-RHO  to 84576 Or sign 
u online at Corpuschristichurch2.flocknote.com 

 
Names may be called in to add to the sick of 

the parish.    Please keep in mind to notify the 

parish office when to remove the names.  

Thank You. Please pray for the sick of our 

parish:  Joann Heinlin, Juliet Hobson,  
Geraldine Patton, Manuel Rocha,  

Leonard Parrino, Karen Kleinschmidt, Ashley Larson, 

Theresa Marchese, Bonnie Anderson, Steven Marcinczyk, 

Ian Birchak, Melissa Telofski, Vickie, Lisa Ponteiri,  
Sam Saloom, Jr., Stevie Telofski, Patrick Ahern,  
Jean DuFour, David Catchpole, Nancy Perkin, 

Ernest J. Volkmann, Sr., Maryann Volkmann 
Ernest J. Volkmann, Jr., 

Small Businesses 
 
We pray for small and medium sized 
businesses; in the midst of economic and 
social crisis, may they find ways to continue 
operating, and serving their communities. 

http://www.corpuschristisouthriver.org/


 
Our new time for daily Mass - Monday, Tuesday, 

Thursday & Friday -  7:00 a.m. 
 

 

Rosarians meet every Sunday in   

August @ 9:15 am at the Grotto 

(weather permitting) to recite the 

rosary for the intentions of all those 

who were affected by gun violence. 

 August 21, 2022 

Twenty-First Sunday in Ordinary Time  

 “For behold, some are last who will be first and some are 

first who will be last.”  Luke 13:30 

Our cultural standards are different from God’s 

standards.  We often rank people by what they have, 

how powerful they are, or how successful they are.  

Jesus reminds us that God will not judge us by the 

same earthly standards.  When God asks you, “What 

have you done with the gifts I have given you?”  How 

will you respond? 

 

The St. Vincent de Paul Society Yard 

Sale at Corpus Christi Church will be 

October 15, 2022.  Yard Sale will be in 

the lower parking lot off of Kamm Ave. 

from 8:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. Spots will be 

$15 each, pay in advance.  Cash or checks made out to St. 

Vincent de Paul mailed or dropped off at the rectory, 100 

James St., South River, NJ 08882.  Bring your own table.  

Any questions email to svdpcorpuschristi38@gmail.com 

 
 

 
Summer Hours July & August 

Monday – Thursday -9:00 am – 4:00 pm 

Closed Fridays.  
 

 
Saturday, September 24, 2022 

On September 24, 2022, the Diocese of Metuchen will 

conclude its year-long 40th Anniversary celebration with 

a diocesan pilgrimage to the Basilica of the National 
Shrine of the Immaculate Conception in Washington, 

D.C.  As we hope this to be a joyous celebration of our 

diocesan anniversary, we hope to have many Catholics 
from our diocese in attendance as possible, so please save 

the date and encourage your fellow parishioners to do the 

same.  Corpus Christi planning on getting a bus.  If you 
are interested in attending the pilgrimage, leave your 

name and number at the parish office and we will notify 

you of cost and further info when it is available.   
 

A fifth grade catechist is needed as well as 
Assistants  for our Faith Formation Program which 

will be held on Thursdays in the fall.  Call the Parish 

Office if you would be interested in assisting us. 

 
Ad Hoc Committee 

Fr. Damian is seeking volunteers to form an AD Hoc 

Committee for the parish in light of the mass gun shootings 

that have happened throughout our country. 

We are asking active, retired police officers, firefighters, 

etc. to design a strategy plan to have in place during masses 

for our parish.  Please contact either Fr. Damian, or call the 

parish office.  Your assistance is greatly appreciated. 

 

Parish Registration 
All parishioners should be registered.  
Parishioners over the age of 18 should register 
independently of their parents.  It is necessary to 
be a registered parishioner for at least 3 months in 
order for us to provide testimonial letters.  Kindly 
notify the Parish Office of any changes in address, 
phone number. 

 
QCD or RMD 
Are you 70 ½ or older?  Have you lost the ability to fully 

deduct charitable contributions because you no longer 

itemize federal income tax deductions?  Do you make 
donations to Corpus Christi Church regularly?  If you 

answered yes to these questions, you may want to consider 

making a Qualified Charitable Distribution (QCD).  A 

QCD is generally a non-taxable distribution made directly 
by the trustee of your IRA to Corpus Christi or other 

qualified charities.  A QCD reduces your Adjusted Gross 

Income (AGI) and thereby reduces taxes.  If you are 
receiving a Required Minimum Distribution (RMD) from 

your IRA, a QCD can be used to help satisfy the RMD.  

Please consult your tax advisor or tax return preparer to 

determine if a QCD could benefit you. 

 

Faith Formation Registration 

School Year 2022-2023 

Registrations for Faith Formation has closed. 

All children enrolled this year should be 

registered at this time.   Application packets 

will still be available in the parish office 
during regular office hours for as long as the 

class is not closed. As part of a requirement, 

you should be an active parishioner and 

attend Mass every week.   
Limited Classes.  Late fee will apply at 
time of registration if classes are not full. 

 

http://www.franklinmatters.org/2014/06/kinder-care-yard-sale-jun-7.html
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc-sa/3.0/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc-sa/3.0/


Daily prayer for our Raise the Roof Campaign 
                                            Memorare of St. Joseph 

                
Remember, O most chaste spouse of the 
Virgin Mary, that never was it known 
that anyone who implored Thy help and 
sought Thy intercession was left 
unaided. 
Full of confidence in Thy power I fly unto 
Thee and beg Thy protection.  Despise 

not O Guardian of the Redeemer my humble 
supplication, but in Thy bounty, hear and answer 
me.  Amen. 
********************************************* 

RAISE THE ROOF & MAKE A 

SOUND IN CHRIST CAMPAIGN 2022 

Make a one-time gift $ _________    

    

Make a Pledge  $250+   $500+   $1,000+   

$2,000+   $5,000   Other $   __________ 

 

Payment installment options are available.   

Any donation amount will be greatly 

appreciated. Donations may be mailed or 

dropped off at the parish office. 

 

Name  ____________________________  

Address   __________________________    
Phone No. _________________________ 

Please make checks payable to  

Corpus Christi Church 

We are happy to report, we have received over 

$9,000.00 in pledges/donations for our campaign.   
 

 

Silver & Gold Wedding Anniversary Celebration 

You are cordially invited to celebrate your 25th or 50th 

Wedding Anniversary with the Church of Metuchen and 

renew your marriage vows with Bishop James F. Checchio 

at a special Evening Prayer Service at the Cathedral of St. 

Francis of Assisi in Metuchen on Sunday, October 16, 2022 

at 3:30 p.m.  Registration is required.  Please register online 

at: https.//www.diometuchen.org.silver-and-gold-

anniversary-celebration.  If you are unable to access, please 

contact the Family Life Office 732-562-1543 or 

amarshall@diometuchen.org.     

REMEMBERNG THE PRESENCE OF 

JESUS CHRIST IN THE SANCTUARY 

Our Lord Jesus Christ is always present in the 

sanctuary; let us remember in these summer months His 

presence in the Eucharist by being conscience of our attire.  

Please dress appropriately for Mass. Thank you for your 

cooperation. 

 
Save the Date:  The Orchestra of St. Peter by the Sea 

Under the direction of Father Alphonse Stephenson 

Sunday, November 27, 3:00 pm 

Church of the Sacred Heart 

149 South Plainfield Ave. 

South Plainfield, NJ 07080 

Advanced ticket sales, General Admission $35.00 

Seniors (62+) $30.00, Students (under 17) $15.00 

For ticket purchase, please call: 

Parish Center 908-756-0633, ext. 110 or stop by the Parish 

Center 220 Randolph Ave., South Plainfield 

Monday-Thurs. 8:00am-4:00pm &  

Friday 8:00am-2:00 pm 

 
Prayer :                          I know not 

by what method rare, 

but this I know 

GOD ANSWERS PRAYER 

I know not 

when He sends the word 

that tells me 

fervent prayer is heard. 

I know 

it cometh soon or late. 

My part is to pray 

and wait. 

I know not 

if the blessing sought 

will come 

in just the guise I thought. 

I leave all care 

with Him above 

whose Will is always 

one of LOVE. 

 
Summer Envelopes 

We sincerely thank our parishioners who mail or deliver 

your weekly envelopes to the parish office while you are 

out-of-town or vacation this summer.  As many of you 

understand, our parish expenses and obligations do not 

take a vacation when you do, so it is very helpful to be able 

to rely on your continued support even when you cannot 

personally attend Mass. 

mailto:amarshall@diometuchen.org
http://skoldkortel.blogspot.com/2009/11/glad-frisk-och-pigg.html
http://skoldkortel.blogspot.com/2009/11/glad-frisk-och-pigg.html
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by/3.0/

